
We are excited for you to return to campus this fall! In order to help you stay well, a Healthcare Hotline 
(507-389-5591) is available from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday-Friday. Please call the hotline if you have 
questions on illness-related symptoms, COVID-19 testing, vaccinations or exposure. 

In addition, if you are sick or have any symptoms related to COVID-19, please stay home.

MDH recommends the following key points regarding COVID-19 testing:  
•	 People who are not fully vaccinated should get tested if they are in contact with someone who has 

COVID-19. A limited number of at-home saliva test kits are available at Student Health Services-
CC100.

•	 People who are not fully vaccinated should also get tested regularly if they have frequent contact 
with people outside their household or if they participate in activities where social distancing may 
not be possible.

•	 People who are not fully vaccinated should get tested after travel within the U.S.

•	 Vaccinated or not, anyone who travels internationally should get tested upon returning to Minnesota.

•	 Check the University’s web page for updated guidance on masking and safe distancing. 

•	 The COVID-19 vaccine is readily accessible in our community! Contact Student Health Services if 
you are interested in receiving the COVID-19 vaccinations or have questions.

Student Health Services Appointment Line: 507-389-6276

Healthcare Hotline: 507-389-5591

Email:  healthservices@mnsu.edu
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